

Agenda Item:  
7.1 Update on the Adopted Conditions of Readiness for the Re-opening of  
School

Sacramento City Unified School District  
**Board of Education Meeting**

**January 14, 2021 Public Comments**

Name:	Rowena Gray
Comment:	Board member Murawski raised the possibility at a recent board meeting that K-2 might be allowed to reopen first, even if other grades remained closed. Can the board provide an update on whether and when this can go ahead?

Speaking as: Parent/Guardian

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp: 1/11/2021 4:10:24 PM